
 
 

Ontario Energy Board        May 6, 2013 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 26th floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Re: Board File Nos. EB-2011-0076, EB-2011-0077, EB-2011-0078. 

Dear Madame Secretary: 

I am writing to advise the Board that in view of the recently changed circumstances in regards to the 

abovementioned file, (i.e. Market Hub Partners Canada (MHP) withdrawing from its development 

commitments), Tribute Resources Inc. (TRB) has decided to withdraw and discontinue its Notice of 

Motion to Vary the Board’s decision of December 21, 2012.  It is now clear that TRB will no longer be 

pursuing any development partnership with either Union Gas Limited or MHP, but will be pursuing the 

development itself or with another partner. 

TRB appreciates the Board making the opportunity available for the development to eventually proceed, 

but no longer requires the requested change to the Board’s decision of the date from July 2016 to 

December 2016, under the recent circumstances. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Jennifer Lewis 

C.A. Lewis 

P.B. Budd 

J.A. Lowrie 


